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Safety and service to our Lakeridge 

West residents are the primary 

responsibilities of our manager, head 

lifeguard, and staff. A few are 

residents and have worked here 

before, all are experienced.    

Their safety responsibilities include  

monitoring swimmers, preventing 

accidents, enforcing our rules, 

maintaining water quality and 

cleanliness in both pools, and 

vacuuming the kiddie pool. Their 

service responsibilities include 

greeting guests, keeping the deck, 

tables, chairs, and restrooms 

clean, and removing trash. On a recent afternoon, the team washed our umbrellas (pic at 

left)!!! Our lifeguards focus on making your family’s experience the best it can be. Say hello 

on your next visit.  

 

Pool Hours Expand in July 

Starting today, July 1, the pool is open from 1 to 7 pm Monday 

through Thursday; 1 to 9 pm on Fridays; and 11 am to 7 pm on 

Saturdays and Sundays. There is no “official” event on the Fourth of 

July but residents and guests are welcome to celebrate Independence 

Day, use the grills, swim, and play ping pong, cornhole, and 

basketball.  

Arts and crafts will kick off on Saturday, July 6, at 3:30 pm with 

patriotic windsocks. The full schedule is posted on the onsite bulletin 

board and our website. Watch for upcoming announcements on dive-

in movies and ice cream, Sundaes on Sundays. Inclement weather 

announcements are communicated on our Facebook page and 

through email. 

 

Thank you to Brian Banzaca for Multiple Improvements! 

If you are enjoying the background music on the lounges at the deep 

end, thank our good neighbor Brian Banzaca. With speakers donated 

by Tom Honig, Brian wired and mounted the speakers. And that’s not 

all! 

Brian installed an exhaust fan in the pump room that reduces the 

buildup of humidity and chlorine fumes, thereby creating a safer 

environment for our employees. He also engineered a mount that 

safely holds the lifeguard umbrellas in place, and installed a spring-

activated closer on the gate leading up to the kiddie pool.  

Brian is someone who readily volunteers and always with a smile, 

often on behind-the-scene tasks that we might not see but improve 

our LWCA experience. A HUGE THANK YOU FROM ALL OF US!   
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 MANY THANKS TO  

THE PRZEPIORA FAMILY   

We can always count on Katya, Vic-

tor, Jacob, Maya and Hannah to vol-

unteer. The family’s most recent 

effort was to clean our playground, 

removing twigs, waste, rocks, and 

“sweetgum tree balls.” 


